
Tendring Parish Council 
 

 

Scheme of Delegation for planning comments 
 

 

The Clerk can comment on planning applications in consultation with all Councillors by email 

and with a response from a quorum of the Council.  

 

This prevents the need to hold additional meetings, unless the application is considered of 

considerable interest to residents, thus saving the council time and unnecessary expense. 
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